ARBOR RIDGE CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION, INC.

BOARD MEETING

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2018
A Board Meeting of the Arbor Ridge Condominium Association was held on Monday, September 10, 2018 at The Council Bluffs Library. The meeting was called to order at 3:33pm.  Present at the meeting were Tom Heckman, Donna Baxley, Pat Thomas, Rick Boehm, Larry Rockwell, and Anneta Silvius.  Beth Krolikowski, representative from P. J. Morgan Real Estate was also present.  
MINUTES:  The August 6, 2018 and August 14, 2018 minutes were reviewed, Rick motioned to approve the minutes, Larry seconded the motion and all approved.
FINANCIALS:  The Board reviewed the August financial report.  Sandy Mendoza’s final invoice has not been received, the Board determined that it will be classified under repairs and maintenance expenses.
SANDY MENDOZ:  Sandy completed all work.
PAINTING:  All painting has been completed as of Sunday.  

EROSION ISSUES:  A walk through of the property was completed, and a map and detailed list of concerning areas was discussed.  Beth will contact Weilage, Ramon and Sandy Mendoza to see if they would be interested in submitting an estimate for the areas.  Tom has a large container of grass seed to put along the edges of driveways and sidewalks.  Tom, Donna, Pat and Anneta will distribute the seed.
TREES:  There is a tree behind 1026 that is dead and needs to be removed, bushes behind 1006 that needs to be trimmed, and a volunteer tree/bush at 1029 that needs to either be trimmed or removed.  Beth will contact Hotze to get an estimate.
BASKETBALL HOOP:  The Board discussed the original approval of the Basketball Hoop and that it was approved on a temporary basis.  The Board determined that a letter will be sent by Beth asking that the Basketball Hoop be permanently removed within 30 days.
REMINDERS:

a) The Board needs to be cautious of what is said around homeowners.

BYLAWS:  The Board determined that the discussion and review of the Bylaws will be postponed until a winter meeting.
BOARD OF DIRECTORS:  The Board of Directors acknowledged Bob Abbott’s work and dedication to the Board of Directors, he will be missed.  Bob’s passing does leave an empty seat on the Board of Directors, homeowners that are interested in volunteering are encouraged to contact a Board Member or Beth at PJ Morgan.
NEXT BOARD MEETING:  The next Board meeting is scheduled for October 1, 2018.

ADJOURNMENT:  Donna motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:05pm, Rick seconded the motion and all approved.
